

## **ZWN Board of Trustees Meeting Summary**

## 4 February 2020

Members of the Zero Waste Network Board of Trustees attended the monthly Board Meeting. The meeting was held via Zoom

Dorte Wray led a discussion about the MfE work programme including the Resource Efficiency Circular Economy Transition Programme and the work on the development of a WMF Investment Strategy.

Dorte Wray led a discussion on the Waste Levy. The Board agreed the ZWN comms team should develop a campaign focused on increasing ZWN member awareness and engagement on this issue.

Cliff Colquhoun led a discussion about CENT becoming an umbrella organisation for other, non zero waste community enterprises.

Dorte Wray led a discussion relating to Health & Safety. No Health & Safety incidents or near

The Board accepted the monthly financial reports.

A decision was made to begin recruitment for a part-time Membership Coordinator role.

Next meeting: 1-2 March, Matakana